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On March 4, 2024, Construction JSC No. 6 announced Official Dispatch No. 16/CT6-TCKT on change in the type of Quarterly/Annual Financial Statements of the Company as follows:
Construction JSC No. 6 has completed the divestment of the entire company's capital in the subsidiary "Construction Company Limited No.6 Myanmar" and has collected all capital on December 18, 2023.
Pursuant to the regulations of the Ministry of Finance effective from December 18, 2023, Construction JSC No. 6 is not required to prepare "Consolidated Financial Statements" and "Separate Financial Statements of the Holding Company" because the Company has withdrawn all its investment capital in the subsidiary.
The Company has published Board Resolution No. 12 on the websites of the State Securities Commission; HNX website; and website of Construction JSC No. 6 in accordance with the regulations. However, due to the lack of understanding of the procedures by the employee in charge of information disclosure, the Company failed to notify the State Securities Commission and Hanoi Stock Exchange about the change in the Company's model due to the divestment of capital in the subsidiary and the change in the type of "Financial Statements of the Company".
